
 

   
 

Ryefield’s Fortnightly Update         05-04-2019 
 
 

Ryefield Reads:  Story Sheds 
 

 
Eagle eyed visitors may have spotted our new Story                 
Sheds which, earlier this month, appeared in the school                 
hall. We are introducing Story Sheds as an exciting way                   
to encourage your child to read - and have an endless                     
supply of free books. There is only one condition: if                   
they want to take a book, they have to swap it with one                         
brought from home. This might be a book they have                   
outgrown, or no longer read at home.   
 
Children can change their books as many times as they                   
wish, they can even return a book they swapped earlier                   
in the week. If they love the book that they have                     
chosen, then they can keep it forever, and make further                   
swaps with another book.   
 
We think it is a brilliant idea to foster a love of books                         
and reading an limitless amount of literature for               
literally nothing.   
 
Adults fear not! One shed will be situated at the front                     
of the school - near the main reception and books for                     
parents and adults in the wider community will be                 
stored there. So if you have some exciting thrillers,                 
crime capers, horror stories or romantic sagas feel free                 
to add them to the shed.   
 

So if you intend on undertaking a spring clean over the Easter break or apply a Marie                                 
Kondo approach to minimising clutter - please feel free to add to our collection or                             
pre-loved books for children or adults. Donations gratefully received and can be left at                           
main reception.   

   

 



 

Flower Festival 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated flowers for our annual festival of everything floral! My                             
personal highlight is accompanying the children around the local area to deliver the                         
bouquets to our elderly residents.   Our children are such wonderful ambassadors. 
 
We have received some lovely comments, here is my current favourite: 
 
To Staff and Children at Ryefield, Thank you very much for the lovely flowers yesterday which                               
the children delivered after their flower service. It is always lovely to see their smiling faces                               
and having a little chat.   
 
Hope everyone has a lovely Easter holiday. 
 
Kind regards 
Shirley Haw 
   
 

The Book Bus - Tuesday 30th April - details to follow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

School Lunch - St George’s Day  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
Tuesday 23rd April TERM STARTS 

Tuesday 30th April Book Bus on site - details to follow 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May  -  Half Term 

Friday 5th July INSET Day - Staff Only 

Friday 19th July TERM ENDS 
KS1 - 1.30pm / KS2 - 1.35pm 

 



 

 

Wishing everyone a Happy Easter! 

 

 


